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(COVID-19 UPDATE)

In accordance with the statement of the head of the World Health Organization
(WHO), on May 5%, 2023, declaring the end of Covid-19 as a global health
emergency, the Embassy of the Republic of Mali in Washington D.C. informs
national and international communities that, given the low number of cases recorded
in Mali in recent months, the Covid-19 test is no longer required as a travel
document for entry into Mali.

However, vaccination against yellow fever certified by CDC Yellow Book for
travelers remains an obligation for travelers to Mali.

The Embassy of the Republic of Mali in Washington D.C. knows how to count
on the good understanding of travelers to Mali. 2>
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